
To whom it may concern 
My name is Tariq Ali. I am a home owner in the Woodcreek subdivision on Meadowside drive. I 
am writing to oppose the South pond village development. There are many factors influencing 
this opposition. 
1. Traffic issues on Chalmers and Washtenaw are already bad. 
2. Algebe way is a hpuse away from my house. If used as an access route(even for emergencies), 
I fear loss of privacy and security of my children.  
3. There is not much of a barrier between our backyard and the new development. Again, that 
will lead to loss of privacy and security. 
These are the main factors. I sincerely hope that if the developer does have to go ahead with this, 
these issues are addressed.  
 
Thank you 
Tariq Ali 
1585 Meadowside Dr 
Ann Arbor, MI 
 


